56 Mount Prospect Park

Belfast

BT9 7BG

25 February 2003

Dear Headmaster,

My mother lives in a flat overlooking Orangefield school and the nearby Connswater. She is distressed by the amount of litter that has gathered at and within the margins of your school grounds where they meet the river edge. It really mars what is otherwise the most agreeable view of a little bit of countryside in a built-up area. She recognises that the origin of the litter is not necessarily from the school however she would appreciate your assistance in having the visual blight removed. 

It would surely be a worthwhile challenge to your ecologically minded pupils to make a habit of collecting several plastic bags worth of such items every week or perhaps making the clearance of a particular area a punishment for those who themselves are caught littering or who are required to fulfill some task as a penalty for a misdemeanour.

I hope you will be able to help in restoring this area of natural beauty.

Yours sincerely

William Greenwood

